

M 261-18

VICTORIA

January 20th, 1 9 6 6

F. T. Jenner, Esq., President, Canadian Automobile Association, 150 Gloucester Street, Ottawa 4, Ontario.

Dear Mr. Jenner:

I acknowledge your letter of December 30th and the annexures thereto, which relate to your request that the Canadian Automobile Association be authorized to issue International Driving Permits.

This suggestion has been commented favourably upon by our Superintendent of Motor Vehicles and I would be pleased to concur in arrangements to this end going forward.

Yours very truly,

Ry Bonner,

Attorney-General.

P

PROVINCES WHICH HAVE GRANTED THE CAA

ISSUING RIGHTS TO THE CANADIAN IDP

PROVINCE

DATE

AUTHORIZED BY

British Columbia

January 20, 1966

The Honorable R. W. Bonner,
Attorney General.

Not Responsive

ot IRe

Not Responsive